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VILLAGE OF SUTTONS BAY 
VILLAGE COUNCIL REGULAR MEETING  

MINUTES OF MARCH 15, 2021 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by President Lutke. 
 
Present: Bahle, Case, Christensen, Long, Lutke, Smith and Suppes 
Staff present: DeVol, Fay, Larrea and Miller 
 
Approval of Agenda 

Bahle moved, Case seconded, CARRIED, to approve the Agenda as presented, with an 
affirmative unanimous roll call vote:  Ayes:  7, No:  0. 

 
Consent Agenda 

Suppes moved, Christensen seconded, CARRIED, to approve the Consent Agenda as presented, 
with an affirmative unanimous roll call vote:  The Village Council meeting minutes of February 
16, 2021 are approved.  The payment of invoices is approved.  Ayes:  7, No:  0. 

 
Public Comment/Communications and Reports 

Bill Perkins commented on annexing the Village’s water and sewer.  Perkins would like the 
Village to consider a policy on purchasing electric powered vehicles instead of gas powered.  He 
would like launch fees at North Park waived for Village residents. 

 
Report VSB-2021-17 Land Division Ordinance – Public Hearing 

The public hearing opened at 5:35 p.m. and having heard no public comment the public hearing 
was closed.  Suppes moved, Christensen seconded, CARRIED, to adopt the Land Division 
Ordinance Number 20 as described in Report VSB-2021-17 and being made a part of this 
motion, by an affirmative unanimous roll call vote.  Ayes:  7, No:  0. 

 
Good of the Order 

Christensen asked for guidance on what to do with the salt and sand in residents’ yards.  Miller 
stated it is ok to put it in the street as arrangements are currently being made for street 
sweeping.  Residents will be notified of street sweeping via a robo call and the Village website.   
Long stated the repairs on Broadway Street are working perfectly in maintaining the water. 
Case agreed with Long that Broadway is functioning well.  He would like to have a subcommittee 
formed to discuss allowing food trucks in the Village, specifically for the Art Festival.  He further 
supports electric vehicles.  Case would like some attention on Bahle Park, noting it has been 
neglected.  

 
The meeting adjourned at 5:44 p.m.   
 
Meeting minutes submitted by Shar Fay, Village Clerk.  
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